
  Urine Drug Confirmation Testing: 
 Change in Performing Laboratory 

Date: April 28, 2020 

Effective Date: May 20 , 2020 

Urine Drug Confirmations will be returning to UR Medicine as opposed to being sent out to ARUP 
Laboratories. Urine Drug confirmations at ARUP Laboratory have different cutoffs than UR Medicine 
Labs. For additional information, visit the URMC Laboratory Test Directory: https://www.testmenu.com/
rochester 

Expected turnaround times for testing will be within 4 days from specimen collection. 

From: Y. Victoria Zhang, PhD, MBA, DABCC, FAACC
Director of Clinical Mass Spectrometry and Toxicology Lab
Vice Chair for Clinical Enterprise Strategy
Phone: 585-276-4192
 

https://www.aruplab.com/testing
http://ltd.aruplab.com/Tests/DownloadReport/2008291%2C%20Positive.pdf



